
February 2024 

 
Subject: Product Discontinuation Hunter Biopsy Sealing Device 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 
After careful consideration, Teleflex has decided to discontinue the manufacturing and sale of its Hunter Biopsy 
Sealing Device in Europe, the Middle East and Africa, effective as of May 26th, 2024, or until after inventory is 
depleted, whichever comes first. 

A complete list of the affected SKUs has been provided below for your reference. 

 

Product Number Description 

4514 Hunter Biopsy Sealing Device Pledget Gauge size 14 G Color Green 

4516 Hunter Biopsy Sealing Device Pledget Gauge size 16 G Color Purple 

4518 Hunter Biopsy Sealing Device Pledget Gauge size 18 G Color Pink 

4520 Hunter Biopsy Sealing Device Pledget Gauge size 20 G Color Yellow 

 
Your business is important to us, and we regret any inconvenience this may cause you or your patients. 
Thank you for being a loyal customer, and for choosing Teleflex for your Interventional product needs. If you have any 
further questions, please contact your Teleflex Interventional Sales Representative or customer service at: 

 
• Europe, Middle East and Africa: +353 (0) 9 06 46 08 00 or orders.intl@teleflex.com 
• United Kingdom: +44 (0)1494 53 27 61 or info.uk@teleflex.com 
• South Africa: +27(0)11 807 4887 or assist.africa@teleflex.com 
• Ireland: +353 (0) 906 46 09 40 or orders.ie@teleflex.com 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
EMEA Product Manager 
Interventional Oncology 
+39 3425526655 

Luca.busani@teleflex.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please see the Instructions for Use for a complete listing of the indications, contraindications, warnings and precautions 
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Teleflex Incorporated. All rights reserved. MCI-101587 02/24 
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